Your opportunity to have your say

Have your say about significant changes we’re proposing to
our Early Help service

We’re carrying out a consultation to seek the views of Derbyshire residents about a number of
proposed changes to our Early Help service.

Early Help is support for children and young people aged up to 18 (or 25 for those with special
needs or who are disabled) and their families early on when problems emerge.

It may be required at any stage in a child's life from pre-birth to adulthood and includes us
working with other partnership agencies to understand and support families to help them
care for their children and deal with any problem they feel unable to manage on their own.

You can see the proposed changes and give us
your views at derbyshire.gov.uk/earlyhelpreview

2

.
-~ /

Closing date for responses is 22 October 2018

DERBYSHIRE
County Council



